
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/25/2017 4:02:43 PM
Subject: Re: Anderson Body Cameras

​Please send me Chief Mitchell's number again.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 3:48 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Anderson Body Cameras 
 
Per Chief Mitchell,
 
The first few months of Sheriff McBride’s tenure were sent taking account of the office and reviewing policies. This 
included reviewing available equipment and determining what they would need, and then assessing vendors for the 
items they would need (including body cameras). In mid-May they had been looking at body camera vendors and 
contact DPS about the grant and were told the application period had closed on May 1st, so they missed the deadline. 
They were also told that even if they had applied they would be ineligible because the previous Sheriff had requested 
money under the grant but returned the funds without using them. They would just like a fair shot at the grant 
money since they are now required to have body cameras.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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